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Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 

Runnymede Infrastructure Delivery & Prioritisation Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 

Adoption 

Runnymede Borough Council formally adopted the Infrastructure Delivery & Prioritisation SPD on 

the 4 November 2020.  

Copies of the SPD and all accompanying documents are available for inspection on the Council’s 

web-site at: https://www.runnymede.gov.uk/InfrastructureSPD  

The Council Offices and the local libraries listed below are currently closed to the public due to 

Covid-19 lockdown restrictions.  

-Addlestone Library (if required outside of Civic Office hours), Runnymede Civic Centre, Station 

Road, Addlestone, KT15 2AF 

-Chertsey Library, Guildford Street, Chertsey, Surrey, KT16 3BE 

-Egham Library, High Street, Egham, Surrey, TW20 9EA 

-New Haw Community Library, 28A The Broadway, Addlestone, KT15 3HA 

-Virginia Water Community Library, 6 Station Parade, Virginia Water, Surrey, GU25 4AB 

As such it is not currently possible to make the SPD and adoption statement available for inspection 

in these locations. Once the current Covid-19 restrictions have been lifted to the extent that these 

premises are open to the public and offering study space/computer access to enable documents to 

be inspected, hard copy material/documentation on CDs will be made available for the public to 

view in these locations during their published opening hours as soon as practically possible.  

Until such a time, should any interested party without access to the internet wish to receive a hard 

copy of the Infrastructure Delivery & Prioritisation Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) and/or 

adoption statement, please contact the Council on 01932 838383.  

Further information  

For further information, please contact a member of the Planning Policy Team by email at 

planningpolicy@runnymede.gov.uk or by telephone at 01932 838383. 
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